
  
 

 

To: Mr Silvio Borges 

       President  

       Brazilian Judo Confederation 

        

 

Budapest, 11 March 2024 

 

Dear President Borges,  

Dear Silvio, 

 

We extend our heartfelt congratulations to you, your exceptional athletes, and dedicated 

coaches on the outstanding performance and reaching the top of the medal podium with 3 gold 

medals and 1 bronze medal during the Upper Austria Grand Prix 2024 in Linz in this past 

weekend.  

 

The Upper Austria Grand Prix reunited 528 athletes from 78 countries, all in pursuit of points 

and excellence, setting the stage just a few months before the highly anticipated Paris 2024 

Olympic Games.  

 

Your team’s accomplishments not only demonstrate skill and determination but also a steadfast 

commitment to excellence in sport. 

 

As your team continues this inspiring journey, we send our best wishes for continued success 

in the preparation for future competitions in the World Judo Tour calendar and in the Olympic 

qualification.  

 

 

Best regards,                                         

___________________ 

Marius L. Vizer 

President 

International Judo Federation 

___________________ 

Vlad Marinescu 

Director General 

International Judo Federation 

___________________ 

Lisa Allan 

Secretary General 

International Judo Federation 


